
 

 

 

 

 

 

5D CITIZENS’ ADVISORY COUNCIL 

Virtual Monthly Meeting 

Thursday—October 27, 2022 

7:00 PM 

We need your assistance and input in developing methods 
and procedures to work with the 5D Metropolitan Police    

Officers to make our communities safer, and a better         
environment for us to live with our families and friends. 

Join us on WebEx {see link below}, and be part of a  
group that is interested in addressing each person’s  

concerns and needs.   
 

https://dcnet.webex.com/dcnet/j.php?MTID=ma56282cf8145eb2e77d5092c8718f530 

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ON WEBEX.  YOU 
DO MAKE A DIFFERENCE, AND YOU ARE TO BE HEARD! 

Commander Ralph McClean 
Fifth District Commander 

 




